


i-vengers UNITE! 
We are the i-vengers from… 

Eyam Primary School
We are YOUR Super-heros in online safety!



Who are we?

Talia: I am trustworthy
Dylan: I am helpful
Sophia: I am good at helping people
Heidi: I am kind and try to notice how people feel
Freddie: I am good at explaining
Logan: I am patient and good at listening
Randy: I am organised



What is an i-Venger?

The i-Vengers are going to find out how to keep people safe online. 
We are going to be digital leaders.
We are working with the community and governors, children and also 
parents and teachers.
We are trying to educate everyone to go on websites that are safe. 
We will be helping you think about what to do if you see things you 
don’t think are ok or make you feel uncomfortable.
We want YOU to learn how to make safe choices! 



What is our next task?

Next week there will be an online 
questionnaire for everyone to do 
– this will help us find out how, when and why we use computers, 
devices and the internet at home and at school. It is really important 
that you tell the truth – all the answers are going back to i-Vengers
HQ and then the data will come back to school. The questionnaire is 
anonymous – this means it will not have your name on it so no one 
will know who has completed the questions. 





There is a questionnaire for 
parents too!



This week its on-line safety week

Make sure you know which areas of online safety you are 
learning about!




